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Item #10  
YALSA Board of Directors Meeting 
ALA Annual Conference, Anaheim 

June 26 – July 2, 2008 
 
Topic:  Selection of IFLA Nominees  
 
Background: YALSA alternates with ALSC in recommending to the ALA 

Executive Board names of members to serve on key International 
Federation of Library Associations (IFLA) sections.  In the past 
YALSA has only been asked to put a name forward for the Section on 
Children & Young Adults.  This year YALSA asked ALA if we could 
also have representation on the Section on Literacy and Reading, and 
the request was granted.  YALSA personal members who are 
interested in representing YALSA on either section submitted their 
resumes to YALSA by May 16, 2008.  The Board’s job is to select 
from the applicants below one recommendation for each section and 
pass the names on to the ALA Executive Board for their approval.  
One representative for each section will be selected by the ALA 
Executive Board to serve a four-year term from 2009-2013. 

 
Action Required:   Action 
 

 

mailto:yalsa@ala.org
http://www.ifla.org/VII/s10/index.htm
http://www.ifla.org/VII/s33/index.htm
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• Be fluent in at least one working language of IFLA (English is an IFLA working 
language) 

• Attend all IFLA conferences during his/her term of appointment.  Expenses to attend 
IFLA meetings/conferences are the responsibility of the individual or his/her institution.  
IFLA, ALA and YALSA do not provide financial support.   

• Serve as a liaison between the IFLA Section and YALSA’s Board of Directors 
 
Documentation 
The ALA Executive Board requires that sugges

http://www.ifla.org/
mailto:byoke@ala.org

